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Re: Proposal for extension of last date for receipt of
applications from dental colleges for starting
MDS/PG Diploma and increase of seats in existing
MDS/PG Diploma courses and forward the
applications to DCI for scrutiny and recommendations
for the academic session 2021-22 by one month
respectively on account of ongoing COVID-19
outbreak and in compliance of complete lockdown
declared by the Hon'ble Prime Minister on

22.03.2020.
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Sir,

The competent Authority has approved extension of
‘time for receipt of applications in the Ministry for PG
courses for the year 2021-22 till 30.04.2020. The time

for forwarding the applications to DCI is also extended
till 15.05.2020.

DCl is requested to upload a public notice in this
regard on their website.

DVK Rao
Deputy Secretary(Dental Education)



